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The Corporation of the Town of 

HERITAGE COMMITTEE AGENDA
On, December 10th 2015 @ 6:00 PM 

At Town Hall – 30 King Street East 

Item Title/Description Recommended Action / 
Attachment 

Draft 
Motion 

1 CALL TO ORDER 

2 ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA 

3 HEALTH SAFETY & WELLNESS 

4 DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY INTEREST & THE GENERAL NATURE THEREOF 

5 PUBLIC QUESTION/COMMENT 

6 DEPUTATIONS 

None 

7 REPORTS/NEW BUSINESS 
* Shelley Hirstwood 

Ottawa Energy Letter Seeking Approval 

Smith Falls Tour Update 

Susan Push Update 

St. Andrews Designation Report Approved 

8 
CORRESPONDENCE 
-Thank you card          
-Heritage Highlights 

9 
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE (ADOPTION) 

October 29, 2015 

10 MEMBERS OF THE PRESS QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS 

11 ADJOURNMENT 




 
 
December 10, 2015 
 
 
Energy Ottawa 
3025 Albion Road North 
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada 
K1G 3S4 
 
 
Re: 5 King Street East Gananoque, ON 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Heritage Committee of the Town of Gananoque. It has come to our 
attention, through an August 11, 2015 story in the Gananoque Reporter that you have purchased 
5 King Street East.  
 
The members of our Committee are very pleased to read of your support for the preservation of 
heritage structures. Building owners are not always keen to preserve built heritage, and it is, 
therefore, encouraging that you are open to the opportunity to respectfully develop a unique 
historic asset. We are fortunate in Gananoque, to have a few fairly recent examples of restoration 
that demonstrate the economic benefit both to the community and to the developer that is realized 
when the character of heritage buildings is preserved. 
 
Our mandate, on behalf of Town Council, is to preserve and enhance the heritage of our 
community. We work with other organization to preserve our community’s architectural heritage, 
our artifacts and our shared history. We believe that, rather than being a burden to building 
owners, the preservation of our community’s built heritage can be done in a way that empowers 
business and contributes to our economic development. Visitors to Gananoque, and businesses 
that choose to locate here, often choose our town because of its heritage atmosphere.  
 
We would be very happy to meet with you to explore how we can be of assistance to you in 
determining whether there are programs and policies at various levels of government that can 
assist you in meeting your goal of preserving 5 King Street East.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Anderson,  
Heritage Committee Chair 
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